


From: Chomiak, Jacque
To: Irons, Rob
Subject: RE: Black Forest Trees to protect
Date: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 2:02:34 PM
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Rob,
Since those trees were not part of the original Tree Protection Plan, you will not be required to mitigate them or to change/amend
 the Landscape Plan to accommodate their relocation.  You are allowed to relocate them to another area of your property with no
 issues related to the Black Forest Ordinance.  Likely the trees were too small at the time the initial inventory was conducted. 
 
Just to reiterate something we talked about on the phone earlier…aftercare is extremely important when you move a tree.  No sense
 moving it, if you don’t have a good watering plan for the tree.  You should make sure that the trees are staked (take the staking
 material off approximately one year after moving the trees), and make sure they are well watered.  You should water approximately
 10 gals. Per diameter inch three days per week.  For example, if the tree is 8” in diameter, then you should be prepared to water it 80
 gals three days per week.  This should be done in the first year, particularly in the growing season.  It would really only need to be
 done in the winter a couple times a month if there wasn’t good snow cover. 
 
It usually takes about one year for every diameter inch of a transplanted tree to recover.  So an 8” diameter tree will take about 8
 years to fully recover from transplanting and begin really growing again. 
 
If you need further information, please let me know.  Thanks!
Jacque
 
Jacque Chomiak
Arborist
303-739-7178

 

                                  
 

From: Irons, Rob [mailto:Rob.Irons@hdrinc.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 12:37 PM
To: Chomiak, Jacque <jchomiak@auroragov.org>
Subject: RE: Black Forest Trees to protect
 
Jackie,
 
Those are the trees in question. Thanks again for looking into this!
 
Rob
 

mailto:jchomiak@auroragov.org
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From: Chomiak, Jacque [mailto:jchomiak@auroragov.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 11:53 AM
To: Irons, Rob <Rob.Irons@hdrinc.com>
Subject: Black Forest Trees to protect
 
Rob,
 
Please verify that these are the trees that you are referring to.  If so, I will send another email with permission to move them.
Jacque
 

mailto:jchomiak@auroragov.org
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Jacque Chomiak
Arborist
 
Parks, Recreation & Open Space (PROS)
The Quality of Life Department
Forestry Division
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Suite 4600
Aurora, Colorado  80012
303-739-7178
Fax 303-739-7143
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